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Ms. Marcia Willhite

Bureau Chief

Bureau of Water

Illinois Environmental Protection Agency
P. O. Box 19276

Springfield, IL 62794-9276

Dear Ms. Willhite:

Subject: Thornton Transitional Flood Control Reservoir Water Quality Monitor-
ing Wells, Annual Groundwater Monitoring Report for 2012

Since there were no fill events in the Thornton Transitional Flood Control Reservoir dur-
ing 2012, no groundwater samples were collected or analyzed during that year. No report for
this reservoir will be submitted for the year 2012.

Very truly yours,

Thomas C. Granato, Ph.D.
Director
Monitoring and Research
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